
Subject: Re: Question for you - Response for you
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 05/04/2016 04:48 PM
To: JL Singer
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear JL:

That¹s terrific!  I have not followed up on the Stamp Building but you
certainly can make an inquiry.  I am sure that there will be lots of
community members present at the meeting from the Hollywood Hills,
Hollywood, et al.   Just to let you know that there was an officer
involved shooting this morning in Hollywood -  not sure if that will be
covered or not  - Could be a large attendance.  Many topics will be
covered and these meeting tend to be a bitch session.  They are all
complainers.

Report back and let me know.  I went to the other community meeting in
April for 2 hours.

Best 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org/>

On 5/4/16, 4:29 PM, "JL Singer" <jl@hollywoodcenter.com> wrote:

Hi Lisa, 

I¹m planning on going to the town hall meeting tonight but I wanted to
know if I should be discussing the stamp building issues or if the
nuisance abatement filed is still in play.

Let me know. 
Thank you, 

--

JL Singer 
Hollywood Center Studios
M: 310.228.8751  W: 323.860.0000
www.HollywoodCenter.com
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave. LA, 90038


